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| would like to correct one error relating to the size of the ‘Park Closed’ sign at Attachment D. The
dimensions of that sign were approximately 1000 mm x 280 mm, not 1000 mm x 400mm as indicated
in Supplementary answer 7.

OEH has no information available to suggest that the size of the other signs erected by NPWS were
materially different to the sizes quoted in the OEH evidence.

To further illustrate the location and visibility of park ciosure signage displayed by NPWS staff, |

attach an image taken by a freelance photographer on 19 January 2013. This photograph shows the
sign displayed on the Dooranbah Road entrance to the park near Tooraweenah.

Should you require any additional information please contact me on '

Yours sincerely

TERRY BAJLEY
Chief Execltive
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